
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 
 
 

 
Take notice that the Council of the Town of St. Paul is proposing to pass a bylaw pursuant to Section 692 of the Municipal 
Government Act. 
 
The purpose of the public hearing is to obtain public input on proposed Bylaw No. 2023-07:  
 
That Appendix A: Maps of the Town of St. Paul Land Use Bylaw 2021-04 be amended such that all portions of Parcel A, 
Plan 2701HW / Pt. of SW 9-58-9-W4M containing +/- 1.10 Ha / 2.71 acres as shown on Schedule “A” be rezoned from 
Controlled Urban Development District (CUD) to Industrial District (M). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

DATE: Monday, July 24, 2023 
Regular Council Meeting 

TIME: 7:30 p.m. 
PLACE: Town Hall – Council Chambers 

5101-50 Street 

HEARING DETAILS:   
 
 
 
 
PARTICIPATION PROCEDURES: 
Anyone interested in speaking on the proposed bylaw is encouraged to participate.  Presentations can be made 
in-person or by written submission.   

• Oral submissions may be made at the Public Hearing without prior notification to the Town of St. Paul.  
Each speaker will be limited to 10 minutes. 

• Written submissions must be received by the Director no later than July 18, 2023 (12:00 Noon).  Written 
submissions received by this date/time as noted above will be included in Council’s agenda package.    
Submissions must include your comments, name, signature, bylaw number, phone number, date, and 
your civic address.   

 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION AND PROTECTION OF PRIVACY (FOIP) ACT: 
Submissions will become part of the public meeting record and will be subject to the provisions of the FOIP 
Act.   

 
QUESTIONS? 
A copy of the proposed bylaw is available upon request from the Planning & Legislative Services Department 
(2nd Floor, Town Hall:  5101-50 Street).  Questions or submissions must be made to Aline Brousseau, Director 
of Planning & Legislative Services at 780-645-8540 / pd@town.stpaul.ab.ca. 
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